
 
 

Annual Fund 

Purse Bingo Fun! 
September 27, 2024 



 
 

Thanks to all of our participants at 

our Annual Fund Purse Bingo!   

What a fun night! 



 
 



 
 



 
 

Our 5th 

graders went 

on a Gallery 

Walk to learn 

from their 

classmates’ 

posters about 

ecosystems! 



 
 

Art Room Creativity! 

Our Kindergarten students 

are working on line 

sculptures and our 1st and 

2nd graders are learning 

about the color wheel as 

well as mixing paint to 

create secondary colors. 



 
 



 
 

“Oh, the Lord’s been good 

to me.  An so I thank the 

Lord for giving me the 

things I need:  The sun, 

the rain and the 

appleseed.”  Our 2nd 

graders celebrated Johnny 

Appleseed Day!  They made 

hats, applesauce, and had 

fun learning about Johnny 

Appleseed. 



 
 

Thank you 

to 

everyone 

who 

brought in 

lunches 

for those 

less 

fortunate!  

Thank you 

to our 

NJHS 

students 

for 

bringing 

in supplies 

and 

making 

lunches! 



 
 

Art Class Creativity!  Our 4th graders enjoyed painting paper making.  Very cool! 

 

SPN Jesters out and about!  Some of our students attended the 

Archdiocese of Baltimore Catholic High School Fair.  These high 

school fairs are a great opportunity for middle school students to 

check out many of our Catholic high schools in one place! 



 
 

For our October House Meeting, we 

gathered together to pray the Rosary.  

Each house was represented by two 

readers and they did a great job leading 

us in prayer! 

After praying, Mr. Lathroum led us in 

singing, “Hail Mary, Gentle Woman.”  

What a beautiful way to gather together! 



 
 

Hail Mary, full of grace, the 

Lord is with thee; blessed art 

thou among women and blessed is 

the fruit of thy womb, Jesus.  

Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray 

for us sinners, now and at the 

hour of our death! Amen. 


